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I strongly support HB 3086. This bill will better represent the unique landscapes and 

wildlife of Oregon, and give a voice to the unique people of these landscapes. The 

ODFW commission as it is structured currently favors the Willamette valley, and 

discounts the opinions of more rural communities.  


